
Community Hub – We are missing you! (Updated 3rd August 2020) 

We would love to welcome back residents and the wider community to the 
community hub.  We communicated back in March, and continued to keep in touch 
with residents to let them know about the temporary closure of hub. It was hoped by 
now we would be able to re-open however based on health & safety advice and local 
lockdown measures, it is deemed too premature at this stage to open and promote 
the activities that have been popular.  
  
As we have always said, it is very much temporary and we would look to reopening 
at the earliest possible opportunity.  We will provide regular updates on the progress 
towards our reopening date. 
  
We take this opportunity to thank the whole community for their engagement to date. 
The hub has gone from strength to strength, the connection in the community is 
growing and we are excited to continue our involvement with the community once it's 
safe to do so.  
  
We welcome enquiries on the hub in the meantime and can be contacted at 
communitychampionpw@taylorwimpey.com 
   

The community hub at Pennington Wharf launched in December 
2019.  
  

Weekly events include: Yoga, Craft & Chat, Baby & Toddler Drop in Sessions, 
Mindfulness & Meditation classes and Circle dancing. 
The hub is also proving popular for party bookings!  
  
 A home is more than just a house, it’s also about the community that surrounds it. 

And that’s why we’re invested in building communities that support local businesses, 

provide much needed facilities for the area and bring people together.  
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